
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: 52 North Stop Light Access Request 
 
DATE: November 19, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Business owners from around the north stop light will be at the meeting to 
request that the Council support a right-in access point remain open at that 
location.  MNDOT will also have a representative at the meeting to address the 
situation.   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Review the business owners request and MNDOT’s response to determine if 
there is anything the City can do in this situation. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion approving support of a right-in access at the site 
of the north lights if possible. 
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